
Tanglewood Club 

January 2023 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 

* * * * * * 
CLUB MONTHLY 

DUES  

PAYABLE TODAY 

* * * * * * * 

2 

Tennis 

 

Yoga Stretch 
1pm 

 

3 

Tennis 

 

Zumba Toning 
10am 

 
 

MSTU  
Community 

Meeting 7pm 

4 

Tennis 

 

Yoga Stretch 1pm 

 
 

5 

Tennis 

 

Zumba 10am 

 

6 

Tennis 

 

7 

 

 

 

8 

 

9 

Tennis 

 

Yoga Stretch 
1pm 

 

WTBM Board 
7pm 

10 

Tennis 

 

Zumba Toning 

10am 

11 

Tennis 

 

Yoga Stretch 1pm 

 
LATE FEE  

ASSESSED ON 
UNPAID MONTHLY 

DUES 

12 

Tennis 

 

Zumba 10am 

13 

Tennis 

 

 

14 

 

  

15 16 

Tennis 

 

Yoga Stretch 
1pm 

 

17 

Tennis 

 

Zumba Toning 

10am 

18 

Tennis 

 

Yoga Stretch 1pm 

 

19 

Tennis 

 

Zumba 10am 

20 

Tennis 

 

21 

 

 

 

 

22 

 

23 

Tennis 

 

Yoga Stretch 
1pm 

24 

Tennis 

 

Zumba Toning 

10am 

25 

Tennis 

 

Yoga Stretch 1pm 

 

26 

Tennis 

 

Zumba 10am 

27 

Tennis 

 

28 

 

29 

 

30 

Tennis 

 

Yoga Stretch 
1pm 

 

31 

Tennis 

 

Zumba Toning 

10am 

 

 

   



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WTBM BOARD MEMBERS 

President—Glenn DiMicco  1-845-260-2854   Treasurer—Nancy Silverwood 813-973-8371 

Vice-President—Mary Danielowich.813-601-3010  Director—Stephanie Huff 813-786-7140 

Secretary—George Ridler 813-907-6763    Calendar—Anne Hiley 813-355-1378 

WTBM Clubhouse, 28429 Williamsburg Drive, Wesley Chapel, FL 33543-5422 

MSTU Special Community Meeting 

Tuesday   January 3, 2022     7:00 pm 

    

 

 

Holiday Dinner Wrap-Up 

The 2022 Holiday Dinner was a wonderful success! Nearly 50 residents, with their favorite appetizers, desserts and drinks in 

hand, gathered together at the Clubhouse on December 17 for fellowship, great food, holiday cheer and holiday music 

(thanks Naoko!). The Social Committee—both new and old members—worked hard planning, setting up and decorating, cook-

ing and serving the delicious ham, chicken, veggies, salad and rolls, and cleaning up.  Special kudos to Mary Danielowich, Judi 

Ruscus and Anne Hiley for their efforts and Sue DiMicco, Barb Trice, and Susan Iannotti for their hands-on help and guidance.  

Thanks to everyone who jumped in to help with the setup and cleanup—it truly takes a village!  Until the next event! 

Did You Know? . . .WTBM Club Membership Perk 

1. Members, you may check out rectangular tables only (maximum 2) and 

non-padded chairs (maximum 20) for an event held in your home. 

2. You must sign them out and back in again in the notebook located on the 

ledge outside the office. They must be returned and put away correctly in 

the location from where they were taken. 

3. Tables and chairs must be returned and checked in as soon as your event 

is over. 

4. NO CHECKOUTS allowed on days when a private party is scheduled. Be 

sure to check the monthly calendar! 

Please make an effort to attend this meeting and help plan for the future of our 
community’s common areas.  

Important Topics to be Discussed: 

1. Review mowing contract and related expenses, and 

2. Develop a 3-5 year budget plan 


